Craig, Sondra

From: Justin Brown <jbbrown5439@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2014 11:51 PM

To: Craig, Sondra

Subject: Petition for rezoning my house on 211 Caledonia Street, La Crosse WI

To whom this may concem,

I recently went to the state building to look into registering my house as a rental property only to find out that my
house is actually in a zone that does not allow single family homes to become rentals. I hope to be allowed an

~ exemption considering the situation i am currently in and to the fact that I am not doing so out of necessity. I have
recently relocated to Shakopee, MN for my job and in order to move down here right away my girlfriend and I
decided to have her sublease her apt so she could rent out my house. I didn't realize the new requirements put into
place until it was too late. I can't afford the time or money to try to sell my house while I am in Shakopee. My
girlfriend is also over 3 months pregnant now which also is a huge factor in the needing to be able to rent out my
house so that we can be together to take care of the baby. Ihumbly ask that you please consider my petition and
thank you for your consideration.

Thank you

Justin Brown



